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Centinario, Michael
From: Sherman, Tod (DOT) <tod.sherman@state.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 10:55 AM
To: Centinario, Michael
Cc: Wiltgen, Jennifer (DOT); Muhic, P Cameron (DOT); Elvin, David (DOT)
Subject: RE: Drive Shack Development
Thanks Mike:

We will expedite the review and try to get our comments back to you within a couple weeks.

Tod Sherman

Planning Director

Office of Planning, Program Management and Transit
1500 West County Road B-2

Roseville, MN 55113

651-234-7794

Tod.sherman@state.mn.us

From: Centinario, Michael [mailto:mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:52 AM

To: Sherman, Tod {(DOT) <tod.sherman@state.mn.us>

Cc: Pease, Londell <Ipease@BloomingtonMN.gov>; Markegard, Glen <gmarkegard@BloomingtonMN.gov>
Subject: Drive Shack Development

Mr. Sherman,

The City of Bloomington received an application last Wednesday for a redevelopment of the former Lifetouch building at
7800 Picture Drive. A Drive Shack commercial golf facility is proposed on the site.

No access changes to MnDOT right-of-way are proposed, but the site is immediately adjacent to Interstate 494. Below is
a link to the submitted plans and supporting documentation. If there is a particular contact or process for submitting for
MnDOT review, please let me know and I'll send to the appropriate party. Planning Commission review is scheduled for
August 8™, If possible, please provide your feedback within the next two weeks or so.

Thank you for your time,
Mike

Michael Centinario | Planner

Planning Division | City of Bloomington

1800 West Old Shakopee Road | Bloomington, MN 55431
Direct: (952) 563-8921 | MCentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov




